
 

 

A big welcome to Foundation Stage 2 
 

Our big question this term is ‘Who am I and where do I live?’ We will 

spend the first few weeks really getting to know your child and how they 

learn. We will then concentrate on getting the children to look at 

themselves and finding similarities and differences between themselves 

and their friends. We are also going to be looking at where we live and our 

families. If you have a picture of your child as a baby, please could 

you send it in for us to share with the class.    

 

We are starting our mornings this year with an ‘early morning task’ for 

you to complete with your child, this will give you the opportunity to share 

in your child’s learning and have a chance to chat with any of the 

Foundation Stage team.  

 

Much of our curriculum involves learning outside so please make sure your 

child has appropriate clothing in school and, as the glorious sunshine turns 

to rain, coats are a must!  

 

P.E.-Please ensure that your child has a P.E. kit, this should be a 

white t-shirt, black shorts and suitable P.E. shoes in school at all 

times. As one of our PE sessions may take place outside jogging/tracksuit 

bottoms can be worn on chilly days providing they are black. 

Please can you encourage your child to get themselves dressed and 

undressed with as little help as possible at home, especially how to put 

their sweatshirt on and the tricky manoeuvre to put them the right way 

when they are inside out! 

 

Please remember all money coming into school needs to be in a sealed, 

named envelope so all monies can be accounted for. 
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   Our main topic this term is: 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Who am I and where do I live? 


